
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 12 – UCAS Convention 
 
On Friday 13 March 2015 Year 12 will be going to the UCAS Convention at Manchester Central in 
Manchester. 
 
Over 140 Higher Education institutions will be represented at the event and a number of 
seminars will be held on topics such as ‘Applying Through UCAS’, ‘Student Life’ and ‘Finance’.  
Renowned businesses such as Ernst and Young and KPMG will also be present to give students 
information on their School Leaver’s Programme – all students will benefit from the event 
regardless of whether they intend to apply to university post A-Levels.  
 
Coaches will depart from Westminster Road at 11.00 am and return to school leaving Manchester 
at 14.00 pm at the end of the session.  As we will not be in school for lunch, students should 
bring a packed lunch.  They may wear their own smart casual clothing.   
 
There is no charge for this visit.  Please return the permission slip to your son/daughter’s tutor 
by Wednesday 4 March 2015. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
SARAH GRAHAM 
Career and Development Officer 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please ask your son/daughter to return this slip to their form tutor by  
Wednesday 4 March.   
 
I give permission for my son/daughter 
 
Name of student: __________________________ Tutor Group: ____________ 
 
to go to the UCAS Convention at Manchester Central on Friday 13 March 2015. 
 
Signed: ______________________ (Parent / Guardian)     Date: __________ 
 
Tutors – please return the signed permissions slips to SG 


